
WWW.  
 
 
 

Parshas VAYeishev 
 

This week's Kiddush is sponsored by Michael and Nikki Friedman,  
in appreciation for everything the Olney community has done over the years. 

 
 

Friday 
Nov 26 

Shabbos 
Nov 27 

Sunday 
Nov 28 

Monday 
Nov 29 

Tuesday 
Nov 30 

Wednesday 
Dec 1 

Thursday 
Dec 2 

 
Shacharis 
8:00 am* 

 
Candle 

Lighting  
4:29pm 

 
Mincha 

4:30 
 

Shiur 
 

Kabbalos 
Shabbos/ 

Maariv 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parsha Class  

8:15 am 
 

Shacharis 
8:45 am* 

 
Class 

4:00 pm 
 

Mincha 
4:15pm  

 
Maariv 

5:30 pm 

 
Shacharis I 

7:30 am 
 

Shacharis II 
8:30 am 

 
Mincha 
2:00 pm 

 
Maariv 

8:30 pm 
 
 
 

 
Shacharis 
6:20 am 

 
Mincha 
2:00 pm 

 
Maariv 

8:30 pm 
 
 

 
Shacharis 
6:30 am 

 
Mincha 
2:00 pm 

 
Maariv 

8:30 pm  

 
Shacharis 
6:30 am 

 
Mincha 
2:00 pm 

 
Class  

7:00 pm 
“Learning How 

to Read and 
Understand 
Chumash” 

 
Maariv 

8:30 pm 
 
 
 

 
Shacharis  

6:20 
 

Mincha 
2:00 pm 

 
Sanhedrin 

Shiur 
7:45 pm 

 
Maariv 

8:30 pm 
 
 
 
 

        * Please Note Change in Time       
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COMMUNITY INFO 

• The next communal kiddush will be in two weeks on December 11th.  The cost to co-sponsor is $36.  If you would like to participate, please 
contact Shaina Gold at shainagold1@yahoo.com or 301-807-9336. 
•NEW DEDICATION OPPORTUNITY: The community has an opportunity to dedicate a day of learning at the Friedman Kollel. This can be 
done in memory of a loved one, in someone’s honor, for a Refuah Shleimah and the like.  For more information please see Ari Soloff, or call 
at 301-300-1767.  
• Rabbi Lachman will be giving a class Shabbos afternoon at 4:00pm on the Rambam’s classic Introduction to the Mishnah and the Oral 
Tradition. 
• Mark Green will conduct a class entitled, “Learning How to Read and Understand Chumash.”  The class is designed for beginners and 
others who are able to recognize the Hebrew letters.  It will run initially for five weeks on Wednesdays from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm, starting 
November 17, in the basement of the Jewish Family Center.  There is no cost for this initial set of five classes.  The inductive method 
(jumping right into the text) will be used, so take a leap for learning and join us at the JFC.  
• Lost and Found Notice:  With the start of the new-year, we are reinstating our lost and found system. The next clean up of the lost and found will be 
Rosh Chodesh Teves, Dec 7.  All items left in the JFC will be declared Hefker/ownerless each Rosh Chodesh.  Please check for personal belongings 
at the bottom of the lower level staircase.   
• If you want to sponsor a Kiddush please contact Shaina Gold at shainagold1@yahoo.com or 301.807.9336. 
• Do you know someone who needs help with meals or in other ways? Sisterhood wants to help.  Please contact Rachael Shields at 301.260.1866 
•  To schedule a Mikvah appointment, please call (301) 774-2880 and leave a message.  (This is a confidential dedicated phone line.)  Messages are 
checked every night at 10:00 p.m. and returned the following day.  Questions concerning the Mikvah should be directed to Gershona Marcus at (301) 
570-8156 or (301) 460-5385. 
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